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Congratulations To 

IQRA FATHIMA KHAN 

 

On behalf of JSS Polytechnic for Women, Information Science and Technology 

Department felicitated 3rd rank holder of DCET on 26/06/2025 in college auditorium 

in the presence of Principal V.B Lokesha , Prabhudeva M.K (J.K.Global Academy, 

Mysuru),Staff members of IS & T department and all first year students graced the 

occasion 

In DCET 2024-25 result our student IQRA FATHIMA KHAN scored 3rd rank, 

she is an eminent student who continuously scored distinction and became topper of 

all semester examinations she also participated in many quiz competitions, poster 

making competitions, and paper presentation competitions and won prizes. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


